
 
 

Contact:                        NR 20-065 
Krista Sides                                    February 20, 2020 
 
 
 

NOTICE TO MEDIA 
 

In compliance with Act 93 of 1967, you are hereby notified that Chairman Tom Schueck has 
called a Special Meeting of the Arkansas Highway Commission. The purpose of the meeting 
is to go into Executive Session to discuss the position of Director in light of the upcoming 
retirement of current Director Scott Bennett. Details are as follows: 
 
 
Thursday, February 20   
11:00 a.m.  Arkansas Highway Commission Special Meeting 

 ARDOT Central Office 
  Room 1001 
  10324 Interstate 30 

Little Rock, Ark. 72209 
 

 


